
Dear [Landlord's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to sincerely apologize for having unauthorized 

pets in my apartment. I understand that this is against the terms of my lease agreement, and I take 

full responsibility for my actions. 

I assure you that this will not occur again, and I am committed to rectifying the situation 

immediately. Please let me know how you would like me to proceed. 

Thank you for your understanding, and I appreciate your patience in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


